
05-20-2020 Town Council Meeting  
Responses to Council Questions 

 
 
ITEM #9: Extend Advisory Board Member Terms Ending in June 2020 and Defer 
Spring Appointments to the Fall 
 

 
Council Question:  
What has been the outcome of the inquiry in April that staff indicated it would make regarding 
whether members whose terms may be extended anticipated continued participation on the 
board or resignation and if they agree with this approach? How many advisory board members 
fell into this category? 

Staff Response:  

Staff sent an email to 41 members whose terms will expire on June 30 and included the staff 

liaisons. So far, 30 responses received: 20 affirmative, 1 resignation as of June 30, 2 that were 

unsure and would probably resign before the end of November, and 8 who didn’t reply but have 

applied. Leaving 10 unknown and distributed across boards.  

 

 

 

  


